
 

 
 
 
 

Message from Mr Gurney, AAHT for Maths 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

  

'Numerise are currently offering a Secondary Ready course, free of charge, to help 

students prepare for the start of their mathematical journey. 

 

By practicing core number skills and ensuring fluency this will enable them to hit the 

ground running in September and move on to the more challenging concepts 

found in our KS3 curriculum. 

 

Through Numerise you are able to track your child's progress and close any gaps in 

their current knowledge. To access this course simply sign up 

on https://www.numerise.com/secondary-ready/ 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Bournville School 

 

https://www.numerise.com/secondary-ready/

